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At the 2023 Awards Banquet, we recognized our 
current Chapter President Chris Brown for his 
dedication to the organization and serving as 
Chapter President from 2020-2023! He has 
passed the gavel to our incoming Chapter 
President, Tracy Holl. We also recognized Dawn 
Manka with an Outstanding Service Award for 
her 30 years of dedication and service in the 
AGA Chattanooga Chapter. And lastly, we 
awarded our scholarship recipients with $500 
each towards college tuition. We want to thank 
everyone for a great year and we look forward to 
seeing everyone back in August! 
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Thanks to everyone that contributed towards the 
meal for Family Promise.    We were able to 

bless two families that were living in a one of the 
shelter homes. Your continued generosity is 

appreciated! 

The Chattanooga Chapter has CGFM study materials available 
to help prepare you for your exams! Feel free to contact us if 
you’re interested in using the materials as you work towards 
your CGFM certification!  

Our chapter hosted a table at the CSAS Career Fair on 
March 10th. Tracy Holl and Chris Brown represented 
the AGA Chattanooga Chapter and got an opportunity 
to talk with CSAS high school and middle school 
students regarding their future career interests. (And 
the students loved the free swag of course!) There 
were many local organizations in attendance. It was a 
great opportunity and we look forward to attending 
next year. 
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OFFICERS FOR UPCOMING PROGRAM YEAR 2023-2024 
CHATTANOOGA CHAPTER 

We’re excited to announce our Chapter Officers for 2023-2024: 

President – Tracy Holl 

Secretary – Holly Wormsley 

Treasurer – Simone White 

Board Members:  

Juan Camargo, Austin Durall, Jasmine McCowan, Dorion Pamplin, Taylor Weaver, Kendra Yates 

 

Please let us know if you’re interested in joining one of the following committees: Membership 
Committee, Community Service Committee, CGFM Committee, and Young Professionals Committee.  

 

PLEASE NOTE: The monthly luncheon fee will increase to $18 per member 
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